
Announcements 5/1/24 
 

All of Mr. Distefano’s and Mr. Harris’ US History classes need to report to the 

gym immediately for testing. 

 

Yearbook distribution is today and tomorrow in the small cafeteria during all 

lunches for all juniors, sophomores and freshmen. 

 

Bartram Boys golf team will be holding tryouts for next season in early August. 

For more information, please contact Mr. Ford. Room number 635 

 

Powderpuff game is this TOMORROW at 6pm in the stadium! Admission is a 

canned food item for the local food shelter. Come out and watch the Seniors 

take on the Juniors in the annual flag football rivalry! 

 

If you’re interested in joining The Bartram Dance Team, they are hosting a clinic 

on May 14th & 15th, with tryouts on May 16th.  Details are provided on the 

Athletics page of the BTHS website under Dance. Good Luck! 

 

The Fashion Academy’s Annual Fashion Show (RED CARPET THEME) is THIS 

Friday May 3rd from 6:30 p.m.– 8:00 p.m. Tickets are $10.00 and can be 

purchased by scanning the QR code that is posted on the door on the Fashion 

Academy, Room 300, Next to the Main Cafeteria. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 


